
 
 
Letter of  intent  
 
Moiré Association for Culture (Moiré Kulturális Egyesület) is glad to be taking part in 
the project initiated by Festival Blaues Rauschen as one of the partners and 
participants. Our role as the partner of the project will consist mainly in organizing 
one or more workshops and artistic event in Pécs, connecting them to the local 
sound and media art scene (young artists, students of the university at media 
courses, activists of our radio station etc). As participant, we will work together with 
other partners to share programs in other cities too. We focus on connecting DiY 
scene (low-power electronic devices, self-powered music instruments and 
performances built around them etc.) into the scope of the festival, aiming at 
creating an open experimental workspace situation for participants and the public 
audience. 
 

For our association, the cooperation is useful because of the possibility to connect 
the hungarian experimental music and sound art scene to the other countries' 
strongly-established cultural web, and it's a possibility for our artists to step through 
on our limits by contacting with the surroundings. 
 

Moiré is established 2003 for representing and developing the hungarian 
experimental and computer music scene. We started Dióbél Recordings (2002), 
Periszkóp Rádió (2006) and the Hangfarm open-air sound installation exhibition 
place (2013), organized several events in Pécs, Budapest and Székesfehérvár, some 
of them with collaboration with universities and cultural associations from Germany 
(Open Systems of Essen, New Talents Biennale of Cologne, Privatelektro's 
Headphone Festival of Berlin), Czech Republic (Forum4AM) and France (Aix-en-
Provance School of Arts) etc. We have strong connection with the Electronic Music 
and Media Arts BA and Sound Art MA programme at the University of Pécs, so our 
project could be extended with their creative potential too. 
 

We hereby confirm our official partner role in the project and looking forward to 
realize it. 
 
With best regards, 
Pécs, 05.06.2024. 

   
      Balázs Kovács, Dr. 
      president of Moiré Association 
 


